

- Bureau of Motor Vehicles
- Emergency Management Agency
- Emergency Medical Services
- Office of Criminal Justice Services
- Ohio Homeland Security
- Ohio Investigative Unit
- Ohio State Highway Patrol

1970 West Broad Street P.O. Box 182081 Columbus, Ohio 43218-2081 (614) 466-3383 www.publicsafety.ohio.gov

October 31, 2013

Dear County, Municipality and Township Officials:

We are pleased to announce that we have launched the new Motor Vehicle License and Permissive Tax Distribution Reports website! You can reach the online reports from the BMV website. You will be able to access your monthly reports from any device with internet access.

- Go to www.bmv.ohio.gov
- Scroll down the right-hand column to the "For Government Only" section and click on it
- Click on the Motor Vehicle License and Permissive Tax Distribution Reports link

For your convenience, the monthly reports, through the December 2013 reports, will continue to be mailed/faxed. Beginning with the January 2014 reports, we will discontinue mailing/faxing the monthly reports. On an ongoing basis, monthly reports should be available online five business days after the end of the month.

If you have any questions regarding the new website, contact Leora Knight at 614-752-7685 or Stephanie Cook at 614-752-7688, Monday through Friday, from 7:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Sincerely,

Leora Knight

Chief, Tax Distribution

hear Kujor